
	

	

	

	
 

Moretown Planning Commission  
Wednesday, April 6, 2022 6:30 pm 

Minutes 
Town Office and Via Zoom 

 
Present:	David	Stapleton,	Clark	Amadon,	Deb	Carroll,	Karen	Horn,	John	Schmeltzer	
via	telephone.	
Guest:	Clare	Rock,	Central	Vermont	Regional	Commission	
	
David	called	the	meeting	to	order	at	6:45	due	to	difficulty	getting	meeting	details	in	
order.	There	was	no	public	comment.	
	
Deb	made	a	motion	to	approve	the	minutes	of	March	16.	Clark	seconded	the	motion,	
which	was	unanimously	approved.	
	
The	Planning	Commission	reviewed	the	latest	version	of	draft	zoning	bylaws	that	
incorporates	all	comments	from	earlier	meetings	and	discussions.	Planning	
Commission	members	will	read	the	draft	zoning	ordinance	and	send	final	comments	
to	Clare	by	Monday	April	11.		
	
The	Planning	Commission	will	meet	on	April	20	for	its	regular	meeting	and	
Wednesday	April	27	as	an	extra	meeting	to	finalize	a	draft	of	the	zoning	ordinance.	
	
Clark	gave	an	update	on	the	wastewater	treatment	feasibility	proposal,	which	is	
submitted.	Two	engineering	firms	have	bid	on	the	request	for	quotes.	
	
Karen	gave	an	update	on	the	Moretown	ARPA	Advisory	Committee,	whose	first	
meeting	is	Wednesday,	April	13.	
	
The	meeting	adjourned	at	8:21.	
	
Respectfully	Submitted,	
Karen	Horn	
April	7,	2022	
	



	

	

	
	
	


